From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,
David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith

Subject: IRC eComment

Date: Saturday, November 13, 2021 9:25:58 AM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First Name :
Larry

Last Name :
Johnson

E-mail :

I

eComment :

I want to thank the Commission for making changes after the meeting on Nov. Ist that have a major impact on the
East County. Maps 9 and 11 both have good components. For the South-East County, I prefer Map 9 because it
removes us from the Chula Vista area and adds El Cajon, La Mesa, Lemon Grove, Crest, and Lakeside to our area. |
would like to REMOVE the area west of La Mesa and Lemon Grove and pick up Santee. This would make a good
Map 9.

I also like Map 11 second best. It includes more of the Rural East County but we have less connections to the
northern part than we do to the El Cajon area.

I understand that the East County Chamber of Commerce is supporting a NEW map that comes very close to Map 9
with my suggested changes. This NEW map could be the best of the three.

Thank you for listing to the comments from the East County.
Larry Johnson, Campo.
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